
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
To 

The District Forest officer,  
Ambala. 
 

Sub:  Diversion of 0.0993 Hac. of Forest land  for access to proposed retail outlet of BPCL 
at village Kakru under forest division and District Ambala, Haryana 
(FP/HR/Approach/149102/2021) 

Sir, 
This is w,r,t  Memo No. 2108-Ft-5-2024/5468 dated 19.09.2024 it is hereby stated that 
the site is abutting on national Highway 152 and surrounded by other properties owned 
by different owners and the approach to the Retail Outlet is only from the National 
highway and the access permission has also been granted by the authorities for the same 
and there in no alternate approach road to access the same.  
Considering the same you are requested to accord the permission to use the forest land 
as required to construct the approach road. 

 

Thanking you,  

 

Suraj Pratap 
(Territory Manager) 
Bharat Petroleum Corporation Limited 
Ambala. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


